Dear Woodstock Community,

Woodstock Elementary School was one of several Connecticut and New York schools and organizations to receive a threatening email earlier this morning. The message threatened violence in schools in both New York and Connecticut. We have been in contact with the Connecticut State Police who have also been coordinating with their counterparts in New York and at the Federal level and they have concluded that there is no reason the believe a threat exists for Woodstock or any of the other communities. As is practice in these instances Connecticut State Police have increased their visibility at our schools. We appreciate their help and support as always.

Viktor Toth

Superintendent, Woodstock Public Schools